Anni de Cangas
749-6" Street
Brandon, MB
R7A 3P3

June 24, 2021

Planning and Building Department
Development Services

638 Princess Avenue

Brandon, MB

R7A OP3

To Whom it may concern.

Re: Notice of Public Hearing Letter received June 21, 2021 — 759-6" Street

Statement under Objections

These news were a shock for me because | thought the house next door would
be sold. I have lived here about 30 years, paid for it and looked after it and
now I can look at a

sharp decrease in the value of my house. And even | would try and sell this
house now, who wants to live beside a big house like that.

| went to work all my life and now this is what | worked for, just because
someone wants to make money. There should be a law preventing this.

Anyway | was going to finish painting the dividing fence, but what for. It will be
removed or re-placed, right. | have the paint here.

| thought when | retired would take it easy, travel and enjoy life. Plans can
change in a moment.

Yours truy,

Anni de Cangas




